1/27/2009 9:50:53 AM
Re:

Neil,

Thanks for the documents. As you know, today | will be traveling to Orlando to participate in the DIVS Governance meeting. | plan to
review the attached documents upon my return to the office on Friday, Jan 30. If you need feedback prior to my return, please contact
me via my cell at (202) 631-0675.

Best regards,

Darrell W.

From: Bloomfield, Sandy

To: Williams, Darrell

Cc: AAMVA Board ; Bloomfield, Sandy ; Guiot, Philippe ; Hirose, Joyce M.
Sent: Tue Jan 27 09:41:09 2009

Subject:

Darrell-

The attached letter and REAL ID Design Alternatives document is being sent to you on behalf of George
Valverde, AAMVA Chair of the Board. The original letter and attachment will also be sent to you via USPS.

Best regards,

Neil

Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO

American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
tel: 1.703.270.8932

email:

New Administration. New Congress. New Laws. No Problem!

Subscribe to The Week In Review, AAMVA's free weekly e-newsletter for members. You'll never miss a
single bill or rulemaking.

View prior issues and subscribe here:
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